
Dear Year 3,  

  

We hope you are all still safe and happy at home. In science this week we will be 

learning all about fossils. As Mary Anning was a very important person who made 

some historic discoveries in this area, we are going to learn more about her in 

literacy.  

This week you are going to write a biography on Mary Anning. Who was she? 

What did she discover? There is a fabulous video of her to watch and 

PowerPoint to learn more about her. I hope you enjoy finding out lots of 

interesting facts! 

We cannot wait to see what you write. Please email us on 

rsharp@brinsworthwhitehill.org or tkane@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

Don’t forget to email us your work. Certificates will be sent out at the end of 

the week for your fabulous home learning. 

We look forward to hearing from you. We miss you all very much!  

Love Mrs. Sharp and Mrs Kane 
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